
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/27/2017 7:41:17 AM
Subject: Re: June 29th

​This meeting is postponed. John will be out of town.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 4:35 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: June 29th 
 
Do you have his contact information?
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 4:32 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: June 29th
 
​Please add John Boyd, 555 N. Pleasantburg Dr., Suite 110, Greenville at 10:30.

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 2:19 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)
 
Subject: RE: June 29th 
 
What time and where do you all need to be picked up?
 
Lily
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 2:01 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: June 29th
Dr. Ryan Hoffman and a guest for lunch with LG and me at Smoke on the Water at Noon. Dr. Hoffman made 
the reservation
 
http://www.saucytavern.com/​
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